

Đề thi tiếng Anh lớp 7 học kì 1 - Đề số 2

Task 1: Choose the word with a different way of pronunciation in the underlined part.

- | | | | |
|----------------------|-------------------|--------------------|------------------|
| 1. A. walk <u>ed</u> | B. want <u>ed</u> | C. need <u>ed</u> | D. add <u>ed</u> |
| 2. A. <u>s</u> un | B. <u>s</u> ort | C. <u>s</u> uccess | D. <u>s</u> ure |
| 3. A. <u>e</u> arn | B. cl <u>ea</u> r | C. s <u>ea</u> rch | D. <u>l</u> earn |
| 4. A. m <u>o</u> re | B. l <u>o</u> st | C. w <u>a</u> ter | D. n <u>o</u> th |

Task 2: Choose the best option to complete each sentence.

1. We are very excited _____ meeting Taylor Swift at her global concert.
A. at
B. about
C. for
D. with
2. _____ people usually live on the streets, under bridges or in camps.
A. Elderly
B. Sick
C. Disabled
D. Homeless
3. If you want to be _____, you should drink enough water, eat more fruits and get enough sleep.
A. health
B. healthy
C. unhealthy
D. healthiness
4. Quoc Hoc - Hue is _____ the bank of the Huong River, _____ Hue.
A. on - in
B. in - on
C. on - on
D. in - in
5. Guanlin: "Which do you prefer, pop or folk music?" - Jaehwan: "_____".
A. It is very interesting.
B. Sound great!
C. I prefer pop music.
D. I don't think so.
6. When I _____ a child, I often _____ swimming with my friends.
A. am - go
B. was - went
C. were - went
D. are - go
7. My sister likes _____ yoga every morning to keep fit.
A. making

- B. going
- C. doing
- D. collecting

8. Jack drives as _____ his father does.

- A. careful as
- B. more careful
- C. the most carefully
- D. carefully as

9. Hoa looks red. Maybe she has _____ because she was playing outdoors yesterday.

- A. headache
- B. spots
- C. sunburn
- D. stomachache

10. When _____ (you/buy) this doll? - Last week.

- A. bought
- B. did you buy
- C. did you bought
- D. do you buy

Task 3: Choose the words or phrases that are not correct in standard English.

1. They go to the nursing home together yesterday.
2. My father often does exercises and then drinks green tea on the morning.
3. The Japanese eat much fish instead of meat, so they live a long time.
4. I likes going to the cinema with my friends or hanging out with them in my freetime.
5. "Go-Green" is a non-profit organization that protect the environment.

Task 4. Choose the word or phrase that best fits the blank space in the following passage:

Factors that affect eating habits around the world

There are (1) _____ reasons for these differences in eating habits. Culture plays a big role, as (2) _____ climate. In countries where it is hot, people tend to eat lighter meals, while in countries where it is cold, people tend to (3) _____ heavier meals. Availability of food also plays a role. In countries where food is scarce, people eat whatever they can get, while in countries where food is plentiful, people have more choices.

Eating habits (4) _____ constantly changing, as people adopt new foods and new ways of eating. In recent years, there has been a trend towards eating healthier foods. People are also eating more ethnic foods because they (5) _____ more exposed to different cultures.

- | | | | |
|--------------|-----------|------------|-------------|
| 1. A. any | B. many | C. much | D. lots |
| 2. A. is | B. are | C. do | D. does |
| 3. A. eat | B. eats | C. eating | D. ate |
| 4. A. be | B. is | C. are | D. am |
| 5. A. become | B. became | C. becomes | D. becoming |

Task 5: Read the following passage and choose the best answer for the questions below.

My name is Guanlin, and this is my story. Last summer, my family and uncle Hung decided to go to Do Son Beach for holiday. We went in two cars but when we were about to arrive, uncle Hung wanted to turn round and come back. He said it was too far and time-consuming, in addition the weather was terribly hot. Anyway, what we decided to do was to drive back about 200 km to a place where the train went through. Then we put both cars on the train and we all went to Hai Phong by train. That was **fun**. It was a good train.

We had a good time in Hai Phong but we had to cut our holiday short. While we were there, my father received a call to join an important project at the company. Therefore, we all came on the train with the cars and then drove back to our home. It was a really strange holiday because nothing went the way we planned it.

1. Why did uncle Hung want to come back?
A. Because it was too hot
B. Because it was too far
C. Because it was time-consuming
D. All are correct
2. In the end, how did Guanlin's family go to Hai Phong?
A. by train
B. by car
C. by plane
D. by coach
3. Why was it a really strange holiday?
A. Because the weather was too hot.
B. Because the train was good.
C. Because the holiday was long.
D. Because nothing went the way they planned it.
4. Which word below can replace the word "fun"?
A. sorrow
B. interesting
C. unhappy
D. sad

Task 6: Rewrite the sentences without changing the meaning.

1. Doing exercises is better than playing video games.
Playing video games _____ as doing exercises.
2. Children like watching Disney cartoons.
Children enjoy _____.
3. She didn't bring along sunscreen when she went to the beach yesterday, so she had a sunburn.
Because _____.
4. I travel to different countries twice a year.

5. My father started working as an English teacher in 2000.
-